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School News 

 



Opening Doors and Creating Opportunities to Thrive! 

 

Beech Green already offers a wide range of opportunities for children a carefully designed curriculum, 

educational visits and extra-curricular clubs and sports.  We are proud of this offer, but want to do 

more and this is why we need you to complete and return the green form you received yesterday; we 

sent out a paper copy, please see electronic version attached to this ParentMail. 



Yesterday, during the second transition event your child filled in their version of the form.  By the end 

of this term we will collate the information, identify gaps, spot similar interests and identify what we 

need to do next e.g. create a new after school club, book an educational visit or visitor.  You can use 

the form to tell us about what is not working for your child; if relevant someone will contact you in 

the autumn term to find out more.  

This is the final newsletter of the academic year, thank you all so much for your willingness to work 

with us.  I hope you have a restful summer, with some sunshine! 

Thank you  

Julie Poulson 

Headteacher  

Achievement celebration 

A big well done to Anthony in Whitebeam, who scored the winning penalty goal at his recent football 

tournament! His team won the tournament received a trophy.  

 



 

 

Achievement celebration 

Luna was successful in achieving her St John Super Badger Award, the highest achievement within St 

John Ambulance Badgers. Over the last 3 years she has completed 9 badger subjects including safety, 

caring, science, performance and of course, First Aid. Well Done Luna!  



 

 

 



 

Year 3 Science 

Year three have been looking at light and dark in their science lessons this term. They have learnt 

that a shadow is a dark shape made when light is stopped or blocked by an object or a person. To 

test this theory, the children have been busy making their own shadow puppets which they used to 

perform a short play to their friends in their lesson today. 

Piano Lessons 

Rachel Clarkson, our piano teacher, has capacity to take on more pupils in September. She teaches in 

school on a Tuesday morning. Individual lessons are £12 for 20 mins or £18 for 30 mins. These 

usually paid for in 10 week blocks, but she can accept payment per half term. If your child is 

interested in taking up the piano in September, please email the office and we'll pass your details to 

Rachel. 

 

Phil Jones from Inspire Drums comes into school on a Wednesday afternoon to give drum lessons. 

Lessons are £20 for half an hour and are paid for in ten week blocks. If your child is interested in 

taking up drumming in September, email the school office and we'll pass your details to Phil. 

 

Beech Green Bug Hunt 

It’s almost time for the great Beech Green Bug Hunt! Each year group has been hard at work this 

week creating fourteen amazing, giant bugs, which will be delivered to various locations around 

Quedgeley before Saturday. Come along at 10am, pick up your map and see how many bugs you can 



spot on your walk. Work out the secret bug related word and you will get an extra prize! We have 

had some amazing raffle prizes donated this year: 

1st - Voucher from GM Decorators 

2nd - First aid course from 2nd chance 1st aid 

3rd- Vouchers from Atlas Camps, With the Ball and Cheer dance 

4th - Vouchers from Wholly Gelato and The Roastery  The route is pushchair friendly, so bring the 

whole family! 

Plus many more! 

A huge thank you to all our wonderful sponsors featured below. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



The Bugs under construction! 

 



 



 

 



 

Uniform Change 

We have updated our uniform policy to include black trainers; we want our children to be active, we 

know that many shops sell trainers as school shoes, we understand that formal footwear can be 

more expensive.  The trainers must be entirely black, without lights or any colour flashes. Our full 

uniform list can be found here: 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/uniform 

Reminder 

School finishes at 1.30pm on Friday 19th July. 

 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/uniform


 

Community News 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Dates for this Term 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates 

Contact Us 

Beech Green Primary 

St James 

Quedgeley 

Gloucester 

GL2 4WD 

https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/ 

Email addresses for Wildwood After School Club and extra-curricular clubs  

wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates
https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/
https://wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk/
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